
The Board of Water Supply (BWS) is working to rehabilitate the Nuuanu Reservoir No. 4 dam, 
which is located on protected watershed land off of Pali Highway, above Nuuanu Pali Drive. 
This project requires crews to gain access to the lower levels of the dam structure by 
lowering the water level in the reservoir. To do so crews will be slowly draining water at low 
flows from the reservoir into Nuuanu Stream. 
When this occurs, residents may notice changes in flow of Nuuanu Stream, with water 
levels or stream flows either rising or falling. This is considered a normal part of planned 
maintenance and dam rehabilitation work, and is not cause for concern.

• Anticipated start of work is February 6, 2019.
• �Actual work dates and project duration are subject to change dependent on 

weather and other construction delays.
• �Questions or concerns may be directed to the BWS at 748-5041 or by 

emailing contactus@hbws.org.
The BWS appreciates the community’s patience and understanding as we work on this 
important project to maintain operational adequacy of the Nuuanu Reservoir No. 4 dam.
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a tower which contains three 
gates or valves which help 
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GET THE HNL.INFO PHONE APP FOR 
Phone & Email Alerts: https://hnl.info 

Follow us on NextDoor & Social: #BWSHonolulu

TROUBLE CALL: (808) 748-5000
Customer Service: (808) 748-5030 

Billing & Payments: (808) 748-5020 
Questions & Info: (808) 748-5041
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